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AGENDA 
Planning Board Technical Review Committee 

Boscawen Municipal Complex 
May 02, 2019 at 4:00pm 

 

• Open Meeting 
• Roll call by Secretary 
• Draft Minutes approval  

 
• Application for a Minor Site Plan Review for a Recreational Facility-Outdoor-

Rail Bikes on a section of track by Commercial Street, Boscawen NH owned by 
Northern Railroad, c/o PanAm Railways, Inc., 1700 Iron Horse Park North 
Billerica MA 01862in an MRD zone 

 
 
 
Upon a finding by the Committee that the application meets the submission requirements of 
the Minor Site Plan Review the Committee will vote to accept the application as complete and 
the Committee will hear the merits of the proposals and open a public hearing.  

 
 

 
Should you have any questions, please contact Kellee at keasler@townofboscawen.org. 
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